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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

 
MASS AT ST PETERS CHURCH 
On Wednesday 15

th
 July we will be walking to St Peter’s for our end of year Mass. 

If you are able to walk with us on the day, please could you wait in the reception area at the start of the school day. We 
will leave as soon as we have registered the children. 
All children will need a raincoat, sun hat and a bottle of water in preparation for the journey. 
Thank you. 
 
SPORTS DAY UPDATE 
The Met Office forecast for Monday 13

th
 July is continual rain throughout the day. In the case of this bad weather 

Sports Day will be postponed until the following day. The school will notify you via Facebook and Twitter by 9.00am on 
Monday morning. 
 
SUMMER FUN DAY 
The PFA had a very successful fun day last Saturday. Thanks to all who supported this event, it was lovely to see 
everyone out on the field. A big “Thank You” to the PFA team who organised this event and other throughout the year, 
to raise additional money for the school. They raised £3,808.14 - what a fantastic achievement! 
 
WINNERS OF THE APPRENTICE 
Y6 children were given £20 to set up a stall and make money. All the children who participated had great stalls that 
raised lots of money for our school. Thank you and well done! We had two winning teams and our congratulations are 
extended to:- 
Goal! - Thomas, Derek, Joseph, Morgan, Johny and Anthony 
The Cakebakers and Baby Cakes – Dewi, Jacob, Camron, Tyler and Cyril 
The Y6 pupils raised overall a magnificent £845.21! The best ever year!! Well done! 
 
RUGBY WORLD CUP TROPHY COMES TO GLOUCESTER! 
The Trophy comes to Gloucester next Thursday 16

th
 July (with its own bodyguards!), and will be on display in the City 

Museum between 3pm and 5pm. 
Not only will visitors be able to have their pictures taken with the trophy during this time, but all children can collect a 
free goodie bag, and the museum galleries will also be FREE to enter until 5pm.  
 
WIMBLEDON TRIP 
Today, Mrs Sellers  has taken three children to Wimbledon. Annsley, Justin and Bradley, were the three lucky Y5 
children whose names were pulled out of the hat. They are looking forward to watching an Andy Murray victory on 
Henman Hill! Come on, Murray! 
 
PARENTPAY 
As everyone will be aware next week is our last week of the academic year.  All accounts must be in credit for your 
child/children to have a school meal.  Unfortunately if this is not the case then we will be unable to supply a dinner and 
a packed lunch will have to be provided.    
 
SUMMER SCHOOL – ADDITIONAL PLACES AVAILABLE  
From Monday August 3rd until Friday August 7th, we will be running a summer school from 9.30am until 3.00pm here 
at St. Peter's Catholic Primary.  The week's theme is Wizards, Potions and Spells and activities include circus skills, dance 
and drama, a mad scientist day, cookery, arts and crafts, computer workshops, forest school and multi-skills sports.   
Pupils in receipt of the Pupil Premium have all been invited to attend, but there are some additional places left. The 
charge for the week will be £50 per child and includes all activities.  You will need to provide your child with a packed 
lunch every day.  Should you wish your child to attend, please complete a form in Reception along with a cash or 
cheque payment for £50 (payments will not be accepted via parent pay). Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-
served basis.  If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Osborne-Jones.   
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4LOUIS CHARITY – FRIDAY 21

st
 AUGUST 2015 

There will be a Crafts and Pamper Fair on Friday 21
st

 August from 11.00am until 3.00pm at the Wotton Hall Club, 
Barnwood. 50p entrance, children go free.  
 
RUGBY WORLD CUP, GLOUCESTER – ROAD CLOSURES 
We would like to make you aware that Kingsholm Road will be closed 4 hours before and 2 hours after the Rugby World 
Cup Games being played in Gloucester. The dates are as follows:- 
Wednesday, 23

rd
 September – Kick off 14.30h 

Friday, 25
th

 September – Kick off 16.45h 
There will be some temporary traffic lights introduced 6 hours before kick-off. 
 
200 CLUB WINNERS FOR AUGUST 
1

st
 Prize – Mrs T Harris 

2
nd

 Prize – Mrs E Keep 
3

rd
 Prize – Miss R Rooney 

Cheques available from the school office from Monday, 13
th

 July. 
 

HOUSE POINTS (to 9th July 2015) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 

Wind 186 Wind 1392 

Fire 157 Fire 1380 

Earth 147 Earth 1215 

Water 121 Water 1189 

 
DINNER MENU W/C 13

th
 JULY 

Monday Beef Burger in Bap Roasted Veg & Sweetcorn 
pizza  

Jacket Potato with 
cheese 

Cheese 

Tuesday Chicken Korma & Rice Veggie Korma Jacket Potato with Tuna Tuna Mayo 

Wednesday Roast Pork Quorn & Veg Curry  Jacket Potato with Beans Egg Mayo 

Thursday Chicken Pasta Bake Roasted Veg Tart  Jacket Potato with Tuna Pork 

Friday Fish Veggie Hot Dog Salmon Salad Cheese & Tomato 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Mon 13
th

 July  Sports Day 

Tues 14
th

 July  Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 15
th

 July  Whole School  End of Year Mass 10.00am 

Fri 17
th

 July  SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.00PM 

Thurs 3
rd

 Sept Whole School  New Academic Year  8.40am 

 
 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                         


